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June 10, 2019

Mr. Eugene Lebas
Dear Mr. Lebas:

On May 3, 2019, Mayor and Council received your letter regarding ball diamonds and County
facilities. On behalf of Lac La Biche County Council, I am pleased to respond.

Your concerns were brought forward to the June 4, 2019, Regular Council Meeting as a
correspondence item. At that time, Council passed a motion to accept the letter as information.

Thank you for sharing your concerns.

Sincerely,

s/

Omer Moghrabi
Mayor

cc: Lac La Biche County Council

Shadia Amblie, Chief Administrative Officer
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